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MISSIONARIES TO MEXICO
April 1, 2025

Dear Pastors, Supporting Churches, and Praying Friends,

What an amazing God we serve! Thank you for your prayers and your support! Even in a place like Uruguay, God has done marvelous
things! The Lord has given us great workers! Great workers! Great workers, so much better than we could ever deserve!

When we planned this trip, we knew it would be a challenge. Uruguay has rightfully been named, “The Graveyard of Missionaries,” yet
what we encountered exceeded all of our expectations. We saw 233 people saved, people surrendering their lives to Christ, and a spark
of revival that is just beginning. The Lord gave us 26 first-time adult visitors in the new church plant with Pastor Tim Simmons, 17 family
units, and many teenagers and children. We also found a missionary from Mexico labering in Montevideo, and with just a little time on
Sunday afternoons and 2 Thursdays, the Lord gave us 20, mostly adult, first-time visitors in that church. We did the best we could to
disciple all of the visitors and connect them to a personal relationship with Christ. Many have been returning to the churches faithfully.
The pastors have a lot of work to do in visits and discipleship.

This work was not done alone. Every prayer, every act of support, and every word of encouragement made a difference. Thank you to
everyone who was a part of this evangelistic campaign. Your investment in the kingdom of God is bearing eternal fruit. God deserves all
of the glory!

We do desperately need your prayers for the year ahead. There are many prospective workers considering co-laboring with us, and we
need to plan the schedule for the new church plants. We also need the Lord to connect us with Christian businessmen willing to finance
our ministry and are locking for a good investment in eternity and the glory of God.

Prayer Requests

1. The wisdom and direction of God on planning the year ahead from June 2025 to May 2026
2. The power of God on the new church plants and evangelistic campaigns

3. The power of God on the prayer class in the Bible college the week of April 28 — May 2

4. The workers and finances for our ministry

Yours for souls,

Chris & Viry Sage
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